1. Mommy is the Best

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage given and answer the questions given below.

A Select the correct ontions to complete the sentences

Mini wanted to sleep and did not want to go to school. Mummy would come and call her in a while, she knew. She decided that she would keep her eyes tightly shut and act as if she were asleep! In a few minutes, Mummy came and said, "Mini, time to get up and get dressed!" Mini kept her eyes closed and did not reply. Mummy shook her, but she just turned over and slept. Mummy decided to teach Mini a lesson. So, she went away. Mini missed the bus and stayed at home. In the evening her classmate, Karan, came home and told her what fun they had that day. Miss Bala had told them a story and they had played a game in class because it had rained. He told her the classwork and homework. Mini felt very sad. She should have gone to school. The next morning, Mini got up early and was ready in time for school. Mummy smiled. Mini had learned her lesson!

,	ocicet til	e correct options to complete the s	semences.						
	1. Mini								
	(a) g	o to school	(b) sleep						
	2. She k	ept her eyes							
	(a) ti	ightly shut	(b) wide open						
	3. Mini	missed							
	(a) h	er breakfast	(b) the bus						
	4. Karan	Karan told her it had been at school. (a) fun (b) horrid							
В.	Write Tru	ie [T] or False [F].							
	1. Mum	my said that breakfast was ready.		[
	2. Mini	 Mini acted as if she were asleep. Miss Bala told them a story and played a game. 							
	3. Miss								
	4. Mini]							
c.	Answer t	he following questions.							
	1. What	was the lesson Mini learned?							
	2. What	did Karan tell Mini?							

Worksheet 2

GRAMMAR

A. Co	lumn A has questions and Column B h Column A Questions [Q]	as answers. Fill in the missing ones. Column B Statements [S]								
1.	. What do you want?									
2		The cat is on the tree.								
3.	. Why is Mohit crying?									
4		This is Bela's pencil.								
B. Ch	ange the following statements to ques	tions.								
1	. This is your book, Veena.									
2.	 Jenny has got a new dress. Samir did go to the park. 									
3.										
4	. This puppy has been barking for a lon	ng time.								
	ouns [C] or Proper Nouns [P].	complete the sentences below and say if they are Commor								
1	NA. fathau is gaing to	r								
	. My father is going to									
	. Please give me some	•								
	. I want to play on the	-								
	. Kevin has a named	•								
5.	. The has just stopped	at the [

Worksheet 3

VOCABULARY AND WRITING SKILLS

A. Find word	is that myn	ie Wi	iii the	10110	wing									
1. Fast	_						Cat		_					
3. Bell	_					4.	Sink		_					
5. Dark	_			_		6.	Nigh	t	_					
B. The follov	ving grid has	the I	names	of fo	our fro	uits ar	nd fou	ır veg	etable	es. Fir	d the	m.		
		С	А	В	В	А	G	Е	w	D	F			
		М	Р	Е	А	R	R	٧	С	S	Е			
		S	Р	А	N	Е	А	Т	R	G	J			
		Х	L	N	А	Q	Р	Е	D	ı	Р			
		N	Е	S	N	N	Е	Q	F	В	М			
		А	w	L	А	В	S	К	С	Z	Υ			
		Т	D	J	S	М	W	Е	Т	Υ	Α			
		0	G	Р	0	Т	А	Т	0	F	U			
		L	Т	Н	D	0	N	ı	0	N	I			
		Р	Е	А	S	Р	В	А	F	w	Х			
-	e the follow tter and end got mani has	d it w	ith a	full s	top (.						ctly. I	Begin ead	h senten	ice with
1. Hew E	ot mam nas	, a 311	———											
2. papa	car help the	l goi	ng am	ı was	h to									
3. shop	to gone who	the	has											
4. pictur	e a cat drav	v of a												

	5. is name what your								
D.	Write two sentences about how you help your mother.								